



79 Main St., Campbellville ON LOP 1B0

(905) 854-4949







CHRISTINAS IN

Where Great Christmas Gift Shopping Ideas are just a visit away!

Come and Browse through our many unique shops and eateries & re-discover your Christmas Spirit





Pro - Care II Esthetician Jeannie Cox works on the nails of a Campbellville resident during Pro - Care's grand opening on November 9th.



CABA MINUTES NOVEMBER 13, 2002

ATTENDANCE:

Ken Keates, Harry Yates, 10 members

Our many thanks to Pro-Care II, located in the Campbellville Plaza, who hosted this evening with a wine and cheese party following the meeting business. Our very best wishes for success to the new owners, Kathy and Rick.

CHRISTMAS PARADE:

CABA will be participating in this year's Santa Claus parade. The parade is set to roll at 1:30 p.m. on Sunday, December 22. Glen Goldstraw, the parade marshall, will be distributing flyers closer to the event. Any business interested in entering a float is asked to contact

CAMPBELLVILLE COUNTRY NEWS

Prepared by Sophie Cheney

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 11, 7:00 p.m. at The Trail Eatery.

Marilyn Goodale.

EXTENDED HOURS:

International Trading Co. has been very busy with their extended Christmas hours. Other businesses, such as Gardener's Courtyard and Irresistible Dolls, have noticed additional customers. Watch for the Open Signs.

NEW BUSINESS:

Stonegate Developments has purchased the Campbellville Country Court. The new owners are planning a full page ad in the North Halton Compass. Our special thanks to Malcom of Stonegate Developments for the delicious cheese platter.

Christmas decorations in Milton are already up. Next year, CABA would like to arrange for Christmas decorations to be in place

by November 1. CABA would like to thank the Town of Milton staff who hang the decorations and light the large conifer at the main intersection each year.

Your efforts to keep Campbellville beautiful throughout the year are very much appreciated. This year, CABA members plan to light the smaller conifer in the Conservation Halton park.

The Campbellville sign on Guelph Line to the south of the hamlet has been damaged by a motorist. Marilyn will contact Doug Thompson about this.

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 11, 2002 at 7 p.m. at the Bruce Trail Eatery.

Prepared by Sophie Cheney